
 

Hearing – Copied State Awards 
 

Notice of Listing  
 

 
 
 

Title of Matter: Annual wage review 
  
Section: s.285 - Annual wage review 
  
Subject: Annual Wage Review 2021-22 - Copied State Awards 
  
Matter Number: C2022/1 

 

Listing Details: 

In accordance with the Statement issued by the Expert Panel on 25 May 2022 [at Par 6], the above 
matter is listed for Hearing, before Commissioner Hampton at: 

10:00 AM (AEST) 
Friday, 3 June 2022 
Video using Microsoft Teams 
 

Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 
 

• Interested parties are to respond to this Notice of Listing by providing the name of the person 
attending, the organisation name and a phone number to chambers.hampton.c@fwc.gov.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Thursday 2 June 2022. 

• Parties should connect to the Hearing through the link provided above no later than 
10 minutes before commencement. You will find yourself in a virtual lobby. Wait there. We 
will bring you into the proceeding when we’re ready for you. 

• It is strongly recommended that all attendees mute their device, and remain muted, until a 
Fair Work Commission member or representative announces their arrival. 

Inquiries: All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Luke Johanson, Phone: 
(08) 8193 5515, email: chambers.hampton.c@fwc.gov.au 

Fair Work Commission, 26 May 2022 2:49PM 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2I0YmMxMmUtMDlkOS00OGU2LWE1YmYtMzM2MDYzNmQyODRk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227f039f5b-4e12-4790-af98-c9f21a9f2603%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e763bb36-d745-47c0-8812-4da4f45fc518%22%7d
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